April 3, 2008

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to send greetings to each of you attending
the Jazz for Peace benefit concert for Haven Grief Counseling
Center.

Five years ago, Jazz for Peace featuring Rick DellaRatta
held their landmark concert at the United Nations which brought
together [sraeli, Palestinian and American jazz musicians. Nearly
500 benefit concerts later, Jazz for Peace remains strong,
supporting many worthy non-profit organizations.

One such organization is Haven Grief Counseling Center,
which for thirty years, has provided an invaluable service to the
Capital Region. Haven compassionately gives support and
comfort to individuals and families impacted by bereavement,
chronic or life-threatening illnesses or other traumatic experiences.
These services give hope and encouragement to those affected and
I join everyone in sending my appreciation and gratitude to Haven
Grief Counseling Center.

You have my best wishes for a memorable concert and
cclebration.

Hillary Rodham Clinton
United States Senator



